
   

   

   

   

  Brussels, 12 July 2010. 

   

   

   

   

   

 Dear Mrs./Mr President, 

 

 At the conference in Tallinn on 25-26 May 2009, it was agreed that the Belgian Senate would 

initiate the 6
th

 Conference of the Parliamentary Committees for the Oversight of Intelligence 

and Security Services of the European Union Member States. 

 It is therefore with great pleasure that I invite you to attend this conference scheduled in 

Brussels from 29 September to  October 1
st
 2010. 

 As already agreed in Tallinn, we would like to launch officially the European expertise centre 

of the parliamentary institutions for the oversight of the intelligence and security services 

during the conference. 

 I would be very grateful if you could confirm your participation at this 

conference and let us know the composition of your delegation, which should be limited to 

five persons. 

 Please find enclosed the draft programme with the proposed themes.  I kindly 

invite you to inform me of the themes you would like to intervene on. 

 Further information on the conference can be found on the website : http://www.parlement-

eu2010.be You can also contact the secretariat of the conference by mail : eu2010-

intelligence@senate.be. 

  

 Looking forward to hearing from you I remain, 

  Yours sincerely, 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  Armand DE DECKER. 
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